From: PSC Public Comment

To:
Subject: RE: #2023-00159
Date: Monday, August 14, 2023 1:36:00 PM

Case No. 2023-00159

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Power Company. Your comments in the
above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s
consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2023-00159, in any further correspondence. The

documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2023-00159 (ky.gov)

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

From: Stidham Jr, Willie - Krypton, KY ||

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 11:20 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: #2023-00159

In regards to this 18% hike in OUR electric bill, its only making the people in eastern KY more poorer
,which meaning no air conditioning in the heat and a wood burning stove in winter .plus meaning
less food and clothing and more for energy CEOs .... | oppose any raise hikes!!!!1!!

Willie Stidham Jr Krypton Ky





